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31 JAN 884

In Reply _ Refer To:
Docket: 50-285/83-26

Omaha Public Power District
ATTN: W. C. Jones, Division Manager

Production Operations
1623 Harney Street
Omaha, Nebraska 68102

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of January 5,1984, in response to our letter

and Notice of Violation dated December 6,1983. We have reviewed your reply

and find it responsive to the concerns reised in our Notice of V!olation. We

will review the implementation of your corrective actions during a future

inspection to determine that full compliance has been achieved ar.d will be

maintained. ',

Sincerely,.

Original Signed By

'

J. Gagliardo, Acting Chief
Reactor Project Branch 2

cc:
W. G. Gates, Manager
Fort Calhoun Station
P.O. Box-399
Fort Calhoun, Nebraska 68023
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'

Harry H. Voight, Esq.
,

.

LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
| 1333 New Hampshire Avenue, NW .'.

.

' Washington, DC 20036
-
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